The Reading Bingo Challenge!!!!!

This half term we are going to focus on reading in Gold class. Therefore our homework is for your child to try and read as much as they can in their own time, in as many different places and at as many different times.  This was really successful last year so we thought we’d try it again but in different places!! Please help them try and complete the whole of the Bingo board. 
It would be great of you could take a photo and send it to me via our school Facebook Messenger or to the school email address 
office@bewseylodge.co.uk  


Thanks in advance for your support.

Mrs Stringer 

